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DOIA 1617-1339

31 May 2017

Shane Gibson
fyi-request-5813-3b21a668@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Gibson

Thank you for your email of 3 May 2017 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment
(the Ministry) containing an Official Information Act 1982 request for the following information:

Does your organisation currently use the Atlassian Confluence Cloud service?
(https://www.atlassian.com/software/confluence)

Has a formal cloud assessment being undertaken and approved for the use of this service?

I am writing to advise you that the Ministry will provide a response but needs to extend the time
available to answer your request. The Ministry’s response will be with you no later than 29 June 2017.

The reason for the extension is that consultations necessary to make a decision on the request are such
that a proper response cannot be made within the original time limit.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review of our decision to extend the time limit by the
Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.Yours sincerely

Sarah Corbett
Team Leader Ministerial Writing
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